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From: john cocks
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Cc:
Subject: Object to Change name Melbourne Ports to Macnamara
Date: Monday, 9 April 2018 3:11:51 PM

I write to advise that I object to the name change of the Federal Division of
Melbourne Ports to Macnamara.
 
Melbourne Ports is known as a federation seat, the name is historically
significant and i wish the Division to remain known as Melbourne Ports.
 
 
 
Sincerely R J Cocks.
 
 
My Name and address and Date of Birth below.
 




